
The Lace Guild  
 

The Lace Guild CIO Charity Registration No 1195559 The Hollies 
 53 Audnam 
Museum Registration No RD1950 Stourbridge 
 West Midlands DY8 4AE 
VAT Registration No 342 9046 61 Tel: (01384) 390739 
 
 

Email: hollies@laceguild.org          
www.laceguild.org  
 

August 2023 
 
 
 

Important Announcement 
 
 
Since the Guild has become a Charitable Incorporated Organisation (CIO) we 
have had to amend, revise and restructure many of our procedures. This change 
to a CIO, secures the Guild's ‘Accredited Museum’ status and is an essential 
requirement for future grant applications. 
 
As part of these revisions there has been a redefinition of the terms of our 
insurance. Previously, when a lace group has run an event, they benefitted from 
Guild insurance for their cover.  Since moving to CIO status, The Lace Guild 
insurance policy still covers Lace Guild events and members, however, events 
organised by non-members and visitors are no longer able to benefit from LG 
insurance cover. 
 
From now on this will require individual lace groups to organise their own 
insurance. 
 
There are lots of sources of information online about insurance cover suitable for 
charities, for example, https://www.policybee.co.uk/charity-insurance 

 
 
 


